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CFS8DL6C2W FCC COVER LETTER 
 
Date:  03/28/2018 
                                               
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you of our request for a new certification for our transceiver known as CFS8DL6C2W.  The 
transceiver will operate under Part 15.247.    
 
The device will be available under two model names – SiXC2W and SiXC2WA.  Both versions will be electrically and 
mechanical identical.  The differences are specific to the packaging and documentation for marketing purposes. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

            X  
                     Michael Antola 


